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12th February 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Thursday 5th March we will be celebrating ‘World Book Day’ at Fitzwaryn and we can’t 

wait!  

  

This year, we would like to celebrate our love of reading at bedtime and are inviting 

everyone to come to school dressed in their pyjamas, onesies, dressing gowns etc. 

  

Our focus on this special day will be picture books and we have lots of wonderful books 

to share with the pupils. We have lots of exciting activities planned including a walk into 

Wantage on the Monday or Tuesday prior to ‘World Book Day’ to choose our free book. 

  

We are also going to be running a competition over half term.  We are challenging pupils 

to bring or send in a photo of themselves reading to someone.  It can be to a family 

member, a friend or even a pet - the more imaginative, the better!  The winner will be 

awarded with £10 book vouchers for ‘The Madhatter’ in Wantage.  We appreciate that not 

everyone is able to easily get to Wantage so we will take the winning pupils down and 

help them to select their books during a school day.  If you are unable to print the photos 

at home, please email them to the office.  The closing date for entry is Friday 28th 

February. 

 

Reading different books every evening in preparation for World Book Day is a fantastic 

way to get everyone excited! So get thinking and reading! We look forward to seeing your 

child dressed up for the special day on Thursday 5th March. 

 

 

Charlotte Watkins 

Chestnut Class Teacher / English Subject Lead 
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